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ART INSTITUTE OF CHICAGO
March 11, 1931

Dear Mr. Horch

I appreciite your kind letter of illarch 9, greatly.

I am not in closectouch a2t present with the forth-

coming World's Fair, and am therefore turning ‘over

your letter to Dr. Allen D. Albert, 208 5. La Salle

Street., '
Yours faithfully,

Signed Robert B. Harshe
Director

Mr. Louis L. Horch, President
Roerich Museum :
310 Riverside Drive

New York, N. Y.




